Geneva Township Park Commission
Regular Meeting Minutes


May 9, 2016
The meeting was called to order by Ms. Salata at 5:30 pm.

  Those present were: Ms. Salata, Ms. Hamilton, Ms. Everson, Fiscal Officer
  Long and Park Manager Dudeck
Minutes from the April 2016 meeting were approved on a motion by Ms. Hamilton
and a second by Ms. Everson
Bills in the amount of $8,109.56, covered by electronic payments E14-15 and

Warrants 7346-7358 were approved on a motion by Ms. Salata and a second by Ms. Everson.

Mr. Long covered the financial report and the payment of bills.
The new floors in the East and West Pavilions will be poured this week. The electricity and water to follow soon.

Mr. Dudeck reported that he had been fixing the benches this past week. He indicated that the life guard chairs cannot be salvaged. He will be repainting the Benches and has a new roller for the flag pole, but needs some way  to get up to change it. He and Tim will look into getting it changed. The phone company has not as yet cleaned up the remains of the old phone booth. Mr. Dudeck asked if there was a way to create a Beach at the end of the steps. We hope that will be addressed in the Master Plan. Ms. Salata will look into the status of the plan. We should check for trees that need removal or trimmed. It was also pointed out that we should review a replanting program.

Ms. Everson indicated she would like to run the Concession stand on Tuesdays when the concerts take place. The Trustees indicated that was ok.

Jack Sargent a volunteer at the park indicated we should clean up the parking lot of leaves on the east side and weeds on the west side. He also indicated that flower beds around the old school house would look nice.

There being no future business the meeting was adjourned at 6:20pm  
           



______________________________________





Fiscal Officer
